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17th April 2020

Dear Year 3 pupils and parents/ carers,

I hope you are all well and managed to enjoy some sort of celebrations and relaxation over the Easter ‘holidays’.

Now that a new term is starting, I will keep in touch with you by email every week and my letters will also be available on the school website (under Home Learning/ Year 3) in case the Parentmail doesn’t reach you. As a school, we will continue to provide suggestions for activities that you may want to complete at home. Please do not feel you have to complete lots of activities – it will be impossible to try and replicate a school day at home. Your children’s and your own wellbeing are the most important considerations in these difficult times. Please don’t put any undue pressure on yourselves or the children - little and often will probably work best. We really appreciate that home schooling is very tricky, especially as I am sure many of you will now be working from home. Please find some links below which you might want to have a look at. 

For the whole of the summer term we would have been studying Ancient Egypt. This is a fascinating topic which the children always really enjoy! It is also a HUGE topic so our focus this term would have been on Tutankhamun. 
History

Research Tutankhamun and the discovery of his tomb from reading or the internet.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zg87xnb
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t2-h-4490-the-ancient-egyptians-tutankhamuns-tomb-information-print-out
English

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/lks2-tutankhamun-differentiated-reading-comprehension-activity-t2-h-5770 More able readers should use the sheets with 3 stars, less able readers those with 1 star.

Keep practising the Year 3 & 4 spellings.https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t2-e-4298-year-3-and-4-common-exception-words-word-mat 

I have added some SPaG activity sheets to the website. 

Please continue to read at home as often as you can, and continue writing your diary of your time at home. 
Maths

White Rose Maths has online lessons for each day, covering what we would have been doing in school. There is a video that the children can watch explaining the concepts and then questions they can answer. https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/
I will continue to open up new activities on the Mathletics website each week. https://login.mathletics.com/
Please continue to use the Times Tables Rockstars site as well. https://ttrockstars.com/
Science

http://blog.learningresources.com/diy-earth-day-edible-soil-layers/ - this is instructions to make edible soil - might be a good one to use up any leftover Easter eggs!!
https://www.stem.org.uk/resources/elibrary/resource/25416/do-try-home - lots of at home science activities

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zn22pv4 - lots of activities - animations and games linked to animals and humans topic.
Music

Watch and listen to this performance from the World Percussion Group.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qCyAQlEH_JM
PE
Keep going with Joe Wicks every morning! 
SEN
If your child has special educational needs and is working below the level expected in Year 3, please feel free to access activities from lower years in the Home Learning section on the school website.

I shall resume phoning each family on Mondays to say hello and check how you all are – not to check how much work you have been doing! If you miss my call please don’t worry, I’ll hope to catch up with you the following week. If you have any questions please email office2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and your email will be passed onto me.
Finally, we have had to take the decision to cancel the Year 3 & 4 trip to Path Hill which was due to take place in June. We were very sad to have to do this and I’m sure the children will be disappointed, but we felt there was no other choice at the current time as the health and safety of both pupils and staff is paramount. Please contact the office on the email above if you have already made a payment for this trip.

Stay safe and stay well,

Mrs McNaught
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